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Staffing Update: 
 
I am happy to announce that NRCS is advertising for a Soil Conservation 
Technician position in the Tekamah Field Office. This position will provide 
needed technical and engineering conservation planning assistance in the Tekamah 
FO and within the PMRNRD area.  The position opened on May 31 on 
USAjobs.com and will close Friday June17th.  This is a great opportunity for a 
recent college graduate or someone looking for an excellent starting career withing 
NRCS.   
 
I do not have much more to report as most of the field staff, including myself, have 
been busy meeting with producers in the field and spot checking farms and 
working diligently on CRP and CSP planning at the present time. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Andy Bohnenkamp 
P-MRNRD District Conservationist  
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